

MEMORANDUM

To:

David Billingsley, Chief Procurement Officer

From:

Rosa Akhtarkhavari, Chief Information Officer

Date:

October 29, 2018

Subject:

Hitachi Unified Storage System Upgrade

Information Technology (IT) is requesting approval to purchase an upgrade to the Hitachi Unified Storage System. In order to meet the storage requirements for current security projects, as well as the new digital evidence solution for the Orlando Police Department, an upgrade to the City's server storage platform is required. The upgrade will add 40 Terabytes of usable space to both the primary and backup storage platforms. Without the upgrade, progress on the IT security projects will be significantly delayed and the implementation of the digital evidence solution will not be possible.

The estimated total cost of the procurement is \$180,020.24. Please reference the attached quote from ViON Corporations for details.

Please contact Rosa Akhtarkhavari with any questions or concerns at 407-246-2124.